

RAFFLE PRIZE DONATION

We are writing to inform you of a wonderful opportunity to get your company's name out to the membership of Meeting Professionals International - Arizona Sunbelt Chapter (MPI-AZ). We are looking for raffle prizes to be utilized throughout the year at one of the following events:

Monthly Meetings, EduCon, Awards Gala, Golf Tournament or Holiday Party.

Your company will be recognized at the event the raffle prize(s) is utilized for.

MPI-AZ has a membership of over 350 meeting planners, hoteliers and other suppliers that serve one of our state's greatest economic contributors - the tourism business. Our focus is education, networking and giving back to our community. We appreciate your donation(s)!

Please mail this form WITH gift certificate/donation to: MPI Arizona Sunbelt Chapter

c/o Joanne Winter P.O. Box 40096 Phoenix, AZ 85067 Fax: 602-240-5553 Phone: 602-277-1494

jwinter@mpi-az.org

* If the item cannot be mailed, please call Joanne to arrange for pick up.

If you have any questions please contact Amy Miranda, Director of Strategic Alliances

<u>amy.miranda@sanmarcosresort.com</u>

Company:		
Contact Name:		
Address:		
	Fax:	
E-Mail:		
Value: \$	Expiration Date:	
Signature:		
Comments:		